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th
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Dear Tawny Owl parents, 

  

The end of year is approaching fast and various activities are taking place in school to support 

your child’s move from the Early Years Foundation Stage to Key Stage One.  

  

The children will begin to spend part of their day in the Barn Owls classroom so that they 

become familiar with the setting and with the staff. They will also spend a whole morning in 

Barn Owls on the 4th July and 13th July 2017 when our new Tawny Owls will be visiting the 

school with their parents.  

  

Additionally we would like to invite you to a 'Transition to Key Stage One’ meeting on 

Wednesday 12th July 2017 at 2.30pm – this will happen just before the open afternoon.    

  

Mrs McNamara will provide you with information about the Year One curriculum and how the 

organisation of the school day differs from Early Years.  Please do not worry if you cannot 

attend the meeting as Mrs McNamara will be providing the information in letter form shortly 

afterwards.  

  

When the meeting finishes you and your child will be able to look round the Barn Owl 

classroom together.  

  

Kind regards  

 

 
 

Mrs D Sheppard 

 


